
 

 
 
 
 
 

RM/EB 

7 September 2023 

Y6 Crucial Crew Visit – 14 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 6 will be visiting the Hellaby Lifewise Centre on Thursday, 14th September 2023, for 

the Year 6 Crucial Crew event run by South Yorkshire Police and South Yorkshire Fire 

and Rescue. Crucial Crew is a free, full day visit where key safety messages are 

delivered in an interactive setting. The day covers issues of personal safety, 

emergency calls, fire safety, anti-social behaviour, drugs and alcohol.  

 

Children should come to school at the slightly earlier time of 8.30am and will return to 

school before the end of the school day. Any change to our return time will be 

communicated through usual channels. Normal school uniform should be worn with 

comfortable shoes or trainers please. The children will also require a packed lunch and 

a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). As we will be walking to the Lifewise 

Centre, based on Hellaby Industrial Estate, we suggest that all children bring a coat/ 

waterproof.  

 

There is no cost for the trip and the children will not need any spending money. Please 

ensure you have completed this online form which gives your child consent to attend. 

We are looking forward to a wonderful day out. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Moore & Miss Denton 

Year 6 Class Teachers 

https://forms.office.com/e/HT54snisrZ

